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I strongly oppose HB3166. This bill is a thinly veiled attempt to implement a voting 

system that Oregonians have already rejected.  

I urge you to drop HB3166 immediately and respect the decision already made by 

Oregon voters. Our democracy depends on legislators honoring the choices made by 

their constituents, not attempting to override them through legislative maneuvers. 


